ROYAL AIR FORCE & DEFENCE FIRE SERVICES ASSOCIATION
minutes of the Zoom meeting held on Wednesday 31st May 2023
The meeting was opened by Steve at 1905, Brian off sick Reg a little late
otherwise all were in attendance.
Secretaries report as per circulated minutes.
Correspondance Email from Sarah will be delt with in the in the Vice Chair, report.
Membership Steve reported that we have 2 new members.
Treasurers ReportTrevor said he had forgot as he has just got back off holiday.
Chairmans reportSteve reported no change Re, Scampton but meetings are
still on going.
Web Master Dave said he had at the last count 62 members wanted PDF for
Flashpoint, he asked if he could have Email addresses for him to send it out
360 Emails will take sometime,Steve asked Dave if names of deceased members
were still on the Web page.
Flashpoint Reg said the next edition would be out mid July, he has 2 items of  of
memaorabilia sent in
Vice Chairmans report Don said re the correspondance 20 persons have booked
in sofar he added that Mike and himself were looking into new ways for AGMs
such as a Buffet instead of a dinner, Don said he would write to members via
Flashpoint for info which would be brought up as a Agenda item.Steve (H} asked
if the format could b e changed ie, called Reunion first then incorperate theAGM as
part of the Reunion this might generate more members attending and also be
advertised in Flashpoint and Facebook.
A O B Dave said we have a new CoOrdinator for the Norfolk area.
Steve reported of the passing of T.Gates, he added he could not attend
all Funerals because of work commitments and distance.
Ron said he and Mike visited Brian Ford (Past Membership Sec} in a Care
Home in Chippenham it was not a good visit Brian is very is very poorly.
Trevor and Pat were gi going to Roger Brooks Funeral on behalf of the
Association
Pat will be sending out Emails re the Subsii  increase.
Don read out a scribbled note re Reunions for the agenda for next Comm, meeting.
Advert from Steve "Crashline Chinwag next Wednesday.
There being no further business the meeting was closed by Steve at 2035 hrs.
The next meeting will be o the 28th june.



